

New River Chapter

E-Newsletter of September 5, 2022

Take Action

Connect with MOAA

Contact Us

BOTM!

What's that you say? Could you speak UP?

The only thing higher than the opening to this eNewsletter message is the picnic area at the top of Mount Jefferson...and that's where we'll again gather for our SECOND BREAKFAST ON THE MOUNTAIN on **Thursday**, **September 15**, **2022** @ **11:00**.

I contend that there is no better tasting breakfast than eggs, link sausage, blueberry pancakes and brewed coffee prepared outdoors on an open grill!

So, plan to join us...mark your calendar <u>TODAY</u> and set your sights on the first two grills at the entrance to <u>Mount Jefferson State Park</u> where we'll be holding another feast for all to enjoy...no really, it is shaping up to be a wonderful way to start your morning on a Thursday.



What if the weather proves to be inclement? No worry, we'll look to moving a few steps further up at the entrance to the park where there is a covered picnic pavilion where the grill may be affected by "*liquid sunshine*", but the tables will keep everyone's plate of "*breakfast sunshine*' dry. And don't worry, we'll put a cover over the grill to keep the food – and the cook! – dry.

Hope to see you on Thursday, September 15, 2022 at 11:00 AM.

Questions or comments regarding the New River Chapter, our website, or information you will see in eNewsletters such as this, can be addressed to the **Contact Us** link (above) or on the web, or by calling Doug Ehrhardt, Past President @ 240-672-8496. Let us know how we're doing or bring a topic to our attention that needs additional information or emphasis.

Military Officers Association of America



More information

GO BACK TO TOP

Mount Jefferson State Park